
 

ODSA Response Memorandum 
 

 
To:   Mark Hamlin  

Director of Regulatory Policy  
Ohio Lieutenant Governor’s Office  
 

From:   Whitney Sullinger  
Attorney 
Ohio Development Services Agency (ODSA) 
 

Date:   November 24, 2014  
 
Re:  ODSA Response –Percentage of Income Payment Plan Rules (OAC 

122:5-3-01, 122:5-3-02, 122:5-3-03, 122:5-3-04, 122:5-3-05, 122:5-3-06, 
122:5-3-07, 122:5-3-08, 122:5-3-09, 122:5-3-10) 

 
 
 
CSI has reviewed the ODSA PIPP rules and the PUCO has completed its review process 
so that both agencies are now ready to move forward with the rule filing process. On 
March 4, 2014, CSI sent a memorandum to ODSA stating that it had no 
recommendations for the rule package and that ODSA should proceed to file the rule 
package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). Therefore, ODSA 
will proceed and file these rules with JCARR. 
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